Ambasáid na hÉireann Embassy of Ireland



22 April, 2021

Heather McKeegan Chairperson Claddagh Association PO Box2740 Malaga WA 6944

Dear Heather

I hope you are keeping well.

I am writing to thank you for forwarding copies of Claddagh's book From Home to Home: Oral Histories of Irish Seniors in Western Australia.

This is an excellent publication and both Carmel and I have immensely enjoyed reading the individual journey of those who have contributed with an open heart to the publication.

It is a wonderful initiative that you have lodged the entire oral history with the State Library of WA.

I look forward to future Claddagh Oral Histories and I wish to congratulate all those who were involved in bringing these very important personal stories to life.

With kind regards and best wishes

Yours sincerely

Breandán Ó Caollaí

Ambassador